
 
         Project No. 2023-034 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
 
Dated:  March 11, 2024 
 
Plans and Specifications for:    21st Street Reconstruction from West City Limits Road to 

 Summit Street 
 
Bids Due: 3:00 PM   Contact Person: Bradley Moser 
  March 14, 2024     Civil Engineer 
  City Finance Officer     P.O. Box 176 
 P.O. Box 176      Yankton, SD 57078  

Yankton, SD   57078     (605) 668-5255 
 
The original plans and specifications are hereby amended by this Addendum.  Bidders shall 
acknowledge receipt of this addendum by noting the addendum number and date on the space 
provided on the Bid Form.  Bidders who distribute these specifications to subcontractors or 
suppliers are responsible for the distribution of the information contained herein to either the 
subcontractor or supplier. 
 

      Issued By         
        Bradley C. Moser, Civil Engineer 
 

1. Monolithic paving will be allowed on the project.  Please note that the longitudinal joint, 
where the gutter would normally meet the paving, will still need a sawed joint with tie 
bars.  Also, if you are planning on paving half at a time, this will require two additional 
longitudinal joints with tie bars to be utilized.   
 

2. The estimated seeding quantity listed on sheet 6 of the plans should have been 26000 SF.  
Please utilize this quantity when figuring your Lump Sum price on the proposal form. 


